Evidence required by the people of Queensland from
the Queensland Government about the efficacy of
PCR tests

TO: The Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of Queensland
Queensland residents draws to the attention of the House that there is overwhelming evidence that the Reverse Transcription Polymerase
Chain Reaction (RT-PCR) test (PCR test) to detect SARS-CoV-2 is seriously flawed and not fit for purpose.

1. 0On 21 July 2021, the U.S. CDC announced that after 31 December 2021, it will withdraw the PCR test to diagnose SARS-CoV-2.

2. The Corman-Drosten Review Report shows that beyond a cycle threshold of 35, the PCR test becomes useless as it detects past, latent
viruses which no longer pose a threat. Further, the probability of a false positive result is 97% at 35 cycles or higher.

3. World experts are calling for an end to PCR testing which produces high false positives, resulting in flawed “case” numbers being used to
justify the violation of human rights and the destruction of economies.

4. Kary Mullis inventor of the PCR test stated it is “incapable of diagnosing disease” as it cannot distinguish between inactive and
reproductive viruses.

Your petitioners, therefore, request the House to call upon the Chief Health Officer (CHO), to provide the people of Queensland within 30
days of the presentation of this petition:

1) the cycle threshold of the PCR test in Queensland
2) the irrefutable evidence used to justify the use of PCR test and its threshold

3) the future of the PCR test in Queensland, given the CDC announcement.
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